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2022 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

PRESIDENT     Ronnie Brown 

VICE PRESIDENT      Paulette Lindley 

SECRETARY      John Pearce  

TREASURER     Pat Hogan 

CLUB CAPTAIN     Les Nicholson  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS  

    Rebecca Hillier 

    Rick Pask 

    Kevin Lindsay 

   

NOVEMBER 2022 FIXTURES  
SATURDAY 5th 

Monthly Medal – Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 
SUNDAY 6th 
Single Stableford 
Men & Ladies 
CQ 4BBB Championship Final 
 
SATURDAY 12th 

Single Stableford 

48th Year of Produce Day 

Trophy Donor – McEachran Family 
11am Shotgun start 
 
SUNDAY 13th 
Single Stroke 
 
SATURDAY 19th 

Men – Monthly Medal Final 

Trophy Donor – Club 
Completion of Eclectic 
 
SUNDAY 20th 
Single Stableford 

 

FRIDAY 25th 

By Invitation only 

Scott Claridge Memorial Day 

 

SATURDAY 26th 

Closing Day – 2 Person Ambrose 

Trophy Donor – Ray Russell 
 
SUNDAY 27th 

Single Stableford 

 

SATURDAY 29th 

Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 

 

The Clubhouse is now OPEN 7 days a week 

 

Playing on our Course 
All members (Full, Bulk, Social and Lifestyle) are advised that 

upon arrival, you are required to attend the Golf Shop in the 

Clubhouse and book in before going on to the course for any 

round of golf. This also includes the use of the practice facilities 

and is necessary for everyone’s safety and wellbeing. 

Lifestyle Members are also reminded to swipe their card each & 

every time they attend. 

 

Aged Open Championships 
A very successful open was held on the 30th of October. 

We thank Mel Howe & Jeff Faulkner for their generous 

sponsorship. 

 

Save the Dates!!!! 

Saturday 12th of November 

McEachran Family 48th Year Produce Day 

& 

Saturday 26th of November 

Closing Day sponsored by Ray Russell 

 

Chook Run 

Sunday afternoon Chook Run - 2 Person Ambrose 

1.30pm Shot gun start (Arrive by 1pm) 

Chooks & Beers allocated to Winners and Pin Shots, with a card 

draw for the remaining Prizes, giving all a chance to Win!!!!  

Please contact the Golf shop on 49757454 to book your buggy. 

 

 

DONATIONS – Calling for any working second-hand tools, if you 

have any tools that you are interested in donating to the 

Workshop can you please email calliopegolf@outlook.com and 

our Workshop co-ordinator will be in contact asap.  

mailto:calliopegolf@outlook.com

